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Cuban Baseball Federation Will Address MLB Agreement with Players
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FEDERACION CUBANA DE BEISBOL

Havana, Dec 27 (Prensa Latina) The Cuban Baseball Federation announced on
Thursday it will hold a series of meetings in several provinces of the country to
explain to the players the letter and content of the agreement signed several days
ago with the Major Leagues of the United States.

In a press release made public this Thursday, the FCB reports that 'during
December 27, 28 and 29, it will hold regional work meetings with the players
participating in the 58th National Series and their immediate reserve.'

The baseball entity also says that 'the objective of the planned meetings in
Havana, Santa Clara and Santiago de Cuba will be to explain the content of the
agreement signed with the Major League Baseball on December 19'.

In these meetings, says the FCB, 'the characteristics of the contracts that national
players will sign with our Commission in a prudential time' will be addressed.

These working meetings will be chaired by Higinio Velez, head of the FCB for
more than a decade.
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